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14 September 2022 
 

 
RE Official information request WCD 9726 / HNZ 3044 
 
I refer to your email dated 12 August 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Te Tai o Poutini West Coast.  Specifically: 
    
All Issues based audits or investigations of mental health services carried out in DHB area in 2020, 2021 

and so far this year (2022) including; 

- the name of the service and year it was audited 

- copies of the original complaint or details of whatever sparked the investigation 

- copies of the completed audit and any follow up reports. 

 
There were no issues-based audits or investigations of mental health services carried out in Te Tai o Poutini 
West Coast area for 2020 / 2021 / or 2022 year to date.   
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Te Tai o 
Poutini West Coast website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Ngā mihi / Yours sincerely, 

 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Waitaha Canterbury / Te Tai o Poutini West Coast.  
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